
We have adopted the SAISA rules for no boat rotations between teams and are in alignment with the 
NP1 regatta covid rules.  As a reminder “Sailing is an activity that has an inherent risk of damage and 
injury. Competitors in this event are participating entirely at their own risk.” Those risks now include 
Covid.  

That said, we are participating in an outdoor event which, if approached safely, can protect everyone’s 
health. To that end, the following precautions will be taken at the NP2 regatta. 

• No boat rotations between teams. Each Teams’ A and B division will sail the same boat for the 
entire regatta. 

• We will stagger boat launching/landing on the dock to prevent overcrowding. 
• Masks or neck gators covering the mouth and nose are required: 

o During the competitors’ meeting 
o While launching the boats 
o When landing the boats 
o During Protest hearing(s) 
o NOTE: masks or gators while sailing or in pods will be left to the coaches or parents’ 

discretion. This is NOT a regatta requirement. 

• Carpooling is discouraged.  

o Consequently, and unlike last year, there are no restrictions on adults attending the 
regatta. 

o Teams are encouraged to limit the number of sailors attending the regatta. 

• Teams will be required to set up “pods” on shore, distant from other teams.  

o Races can be watched from lawn near the flagpole.  There is plenty of room for social 
distancing. 

o There is no inclement weather plan and the temporary tents will not hold the number of 
people we expect with proper distancing. You are encouraged to bring canopy tents in 
case. 

• Please check your sailors for symptoms before leaving town.  
• No one is allowed inside any building at Crosswinds, except when using the restroom. Please 

wear masks. 
• Please notify me if anyone tests positive for Covid within 4 days of completion of the regatta. 

 


